
Coronavirus Update 24th March 2020 – Closure of Academy 

Hair Salon 

We regret that for the foreseeable future the Academy Hair Salon is now closed but we 

look forward to welcoming back our present and future clients once the COVID situation is 

over. 

 

Please take care of yourselves. 

 


